Green Lane, Pangbourne, will be closed on the 18™ to 20" May 2022, the closure will
be between its junction with Courtlands Hill, and its junction with Tidmarsh Road
(A340)

An alternative route is via Bere Court Road, Pangbourne Hill, Tidmarsh Road, and vice
versa.

The purpose of this closure is so that Openreach contractors can replace an access
cover and its frame.

Residential access will be maintained throughout and the diversion will be signed on
site.

Please Note: Blue light access permitted.
All enquiries should be directed to: Traffic Control 123 on 07921 083 750

A plan of the closure can be found at: (click on
link) https://one.network/?tm=GB128652887

Did you know you can sign up to receive alerts for roadworks in your area?
Visit one.network for more information



